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The NSPCC runs the Child protection in sport unit which has a web site with a lot of 
useful information for sports clubs and for parents  
https://thecpsu.org.uk/  
 
 
Specific advice for parents can be found at 
https://thecpsu.org.uk/help-advice/related-information/information-for-parents-and-
carers#what-to-look-for-in-a-sports-club   
 
 
There are various resources such as posters for sports clubs, available from the 
NSPCC  
https://thecpsu.org.uk/resource-library/?type=1175  
 
The Poole Family information directory also has good guidance for parents about the 
questions to ask when looking for a club or activity for their child 
http://www.poolefamilyinformationdirectory.com/kb5/poole/fis/advice.page?id=i187Je
b1r7M&category=1  
This includes a link to guidance for dance and drama schools 
 
The LSCB  Tutor – advice to parents leaflet  is available on Workspace  
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